
WAAL Board Mee,ng 02/16/23 
• Andi Wolfe, President 

She is currently looking a guest speaker for the June general mee,ng. Nature 
photographer Jim McCormac will be the March guest speaker. 

• The March general mee,ng will be at the North West Worthington library (2280 Hard 
Rd) due to lack of room availability at the Worthington Recrea,on Center loca,on. 

• Exhibitors at the Worthington Recrea,on Center will be Holly Morris (Feb & March) and 
Gina Atwell (April & May). 

• A virtual members’ show is scheduled for late Spring.  Beth Veldey will handle submiVed 
entries using Dropbox and Ka,e Crowley will handle puYng together the virtual gallery.  
Andi has a judge in mind ( Beth Goldie) and will confirm. Deadline for entry is March 31. 
The show will run April15, 2023- June 30, 2023. Note: Ar,st can pay entry fee using Pay 
Pal, or a credit card. 

• Student scholarships will be $500/student. One student from each of the two 
Worthington high schools (Thomas Worthington and Worthington Kilbourne) will be 
named by the respec,ve art teachers. 
Deadline to submit the student names is March 30. 

• Beth Veldey, Treasurer 
• Worthington Recrea,on Center is our only regular venue for showing members’ work to 

date. Scheduled exhibitors are Holly Morris (Feb.-March) and Gina Atwell (Aril-May 
• March guest speaker for general mee,ng is nature photographer Jim McCormac. The 

mee,ng will be at the North West Worthington Library, 2280 Hard Rd. No,ce of loca,on 
change is being sent out. 

• Beth is talking to ar,st Todd Camp about conduc,ng a 3 day workshop in the Fall for 
interested WAAL members and the public. Topic would be “GeYng from Realism to 
Abstrac,on” possibly at the McConnel Art Center. Costs: $600/day and $1260 room 
rental. 

• Sarah Jane Workman, Community Exhibits Liaison 
• She is working on geYng a show for WAAL at the Upper Arlington Lutheran Church. She 

also noted that the Upper Arlington library might be a good venue for individual ar,sts. 
• A WAAL show is on for November and December of 2023 at the Unitarian Universalist 

Church (93 W. Weisheimer Rd., Columbus, Ohio) Detailed informa,on will be sent to 
members in September. The theme is “Colorful Celebra,on”. Note: Images should be 
secular in nature. 
KaCe Crowley, Public RelaCons 

• She has been sending out regular reminders on about the monthly cri,ques. She is 
unable to aVend the cri,que on February 23 so Beth has said she would assist Rod 
Hayslip and put the images on the Zoom call.  


